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 Mappa Disclaimer – Standard 
 

 
 

Welcome to the Mappa Health Services website (accessible on https://mappa.org.au and 

https://mappa.net.au) and associated news sites, social media sites and apps (collectively the Mappa 

Website) 

The Mappa Website is developed by the Aboriginal Health Council of Western Australia (AHCWA or 

us). The Mappa Website and all content contained on the site is provided on an “as is” and “as 

available” basis and the user must exercise their own skill, judgment and care with respect to their 

access, use and reliance on the Mappa Website. 

When you see the term “Aboriginal” used throughout the Mappa Website, this refers collectively to all 

Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples of Australia. 

AHCWA, its member services, project partners, consultants and contributors (collectively the Mappa 

Stakeholders) make no warranties, whether express or implied, as to the suitability or usability of the 

Mappa Website. To the maximum extent permitted under the law, the Mappa Stakeholders will not be 

liable for any loss, liability, costs, damages or expenses, whether direct, indirect, special or 

consequential, suffered by any user as a result of their access, use or reliance on or of the Mappa 

Website. 

Browsing, downloading or uploading of content to the Mappa Website is done at the user’s own risk, 

and in accordance with the Mappa Website Information Contributor Terms & Conditions or the Mappa 

Website Terms and Conditions – Front End User, and the user will be solely responsible for any 

errors, interference or damage to the user’s computer system or loss of data or information that 

results from the user’s access, use and reliance on or of the Mappa Website. 

Every effort is made to keep the Mappa Website up and running smoothly, however, AHCWA takes 

no responsibility for, and will not be liable for, the Mappa Website being unavailable whether 

temporarily or otherwise. Should a user encounter any bugs, glitches, lack of functionality or other 

problems on the Mappa Website, they should immediately contact us via the Mappa Website or 

contact: 

Mappa Project Team 
Aboriginal Health Council of Western Australia 
PO Box 8493 
Perth WA 6849 
+61 (8) 9227 1631 
mappa@ahcwa.org.au 
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